
 
In the March/April issue of Pain Physician, Dr. John A. Carrino’s name is 
listed without his middle initial in the article  “Radiation Dose Practice 
Audit of 6,234 Fluoroscopically-Guided Spinal Injections” Pain 
Physician 2019;22;E119-E125 

. 
Authors names should read as: Stuart L. Cohen, MD, Robert Schneider, 
MD, John A. Carrino, MD, Roseann Zeldin, MA, and Helene Pavlov, MD, 
FACR. 
 
 
 

https://www.painphysicianjournal.com/current/pdf?article=NjIxNQ%3D%3D&journal=119

